
 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

Procurement of Trade Processing System   
 

Tender ID: NBP/LSG/OPG/20092017 
 

It is for the information of all concerned that NBP’s notice for the above cited tender placed on 

NBP’s website (Ref: NT-10/03/2017-1), PPRA’s website (Ref: TS329554E) and in newspapers 

may please be treated as cancelled with immediate effect. 

 

 
VP/Wing Head I.T. Procurement 

Logistic Support Group 

National Bank of Pakistan 

3rd Floor, NBP Head Office, Karachi. 

Tel: 99212100-50 Extension: 2533, 2978, 2322 and 2993 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


